HOPEWELL VALLEY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT Pennington, New Jersey

MEMORANDUM

To: Members of the Future Planning Committee (FPC)

From: Robert Colavita

Date: July 8, 2014

Re: Meeting Notes of June 25, 2014

Meeting was convened at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room and adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Discussion / Action Items:

- The minutes from the June 16 and 11, 2014 meetings were reviewed and approved by the Committee. The minutes and PowerPoint presentations will be posted on the district website.
- Paul Pogorzelski, Hopewell Township Administrator, shared recent discussions of the Hopewell Township Committee regarding development of land across from the Merrill Lynch campus. Proposed plans for the site could include up to 2,500 high density housing units. There are no plans for single family homes at this time. No decisions have been made, but the process seems to be moving quickly. However, the first students from any such development are most likely years away.
- Dr. Smith provided the latest update on Kindergarten enrollment for September 2014
- Committee members worked in their subgroups on their specific scenario. Data gathered by administration was reviewed and additional data was requested as needed.